

Preferred  
Common Skin

January 9, 1963

Mr. Moe Feurstein  
Malden Mills  
450 - 7th Avenue  
New York, N.Y.

Dear Moe :

I talked to Dr. Gaon about the trip to India, but he certainly cannot make it before April or May, and even then it is questionable.

Subsequently I talked Rabbi Charles Weinberg, and he will let me know within a week or so if he can go within five or six weeks. Before that it is impossible for him to leave.

Frankly, if Rabbi Jung were in full health and I were not committed to a large number of speaking engagements, I would take the next plane myself and straighten out the situation insofar as it lends itself to correction.

I still believe, however, that you and Shirley ought to make the trip, if not now then at least later.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff

Encls